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September 26, 2019 

 

[Name] 

[Address] 

 

 

 Re: Exclusion of Property from Left Hand Water District 

 

Dear   : 

 

This letter is being sent to inform you that the Town of Erie is planning to file a petition 

in Boulder County District Court to exclude the property located at [property address 

and Boulder County Parcel #] from the Left Hand Water District.  The purpose of this 

exclusion process is to avoid overlapping services between Erie and Left Hand Water 

District, and to eliminate any confusion as to whether your property is subject to Left 

Hand Water District’s jurisdiction.  Erie’s records indicate that you are already 

receiving water service from Erie, and that service will not be affected by this exclusion 

process. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office at your earliest 

convenience.    

Sincerely, 

 

TOWN OF ERIE 

 

By:___________________________ 

Name:________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 


